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What have we been learning in school this week?
Phonics: We have learnt the letters r, h and b. We have practised reading and writing words containing these letters.
Literacy: We have been looking at the story Little Monkey and focussed on writing CVC words and introduced sound buttons.

Friday 30th November 2018 
Reminders
If your child has borrowed spare clothes from school, please wash and return these items after their use.
Thank you.
Please ensure your child’s school uniform is clearly named.







Website of the week
http://www.literactive.com/Download/live.asp?swf=story_files/slides_US.swf
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Maths: We have focussed on patterns and sequencing a typical school day using time language.
Topic: We having been finding out facts and sharing information about monkeys related to our story Little Monkey.

Dates for your diary
Dates for Outdoor Learning session that relatives are invited to:
Chestnut: Thurs 6th Dec- 1.25pm
Oak: Friday 7th Dec- 10.15am
Elm: Friday 7th Dec- 1.25pm
Dates and times for singing concert:
Tuesday 11th Dec 9.30-10.00
Wednesday 12th Dec 9.30-10.00
Thursday 13th Dec 9.30-10.00












What did my child say and do?
(Please comment on what your child says and does while completing this activity)




What is our Terrific Topic Task this week?
Please draw or cut and stick items that you would like to put on your Christmas list and write labels using the sounds you know.
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